








Planning Commission lssues Matrix, September 28, 2011
2011 Water System Plan Update ({SEPA} L110237 & L110329)

EXHIBIT B:

Issue/Commissioner

Discussion Notes

Issue Status

1. Add Executive Summary

{(Flynn, Hinman)

Staff Comment/Recommendation:

5/28/11: Department of Health, King County, and the neighboring water
purveyors have all given their comments. We are in the final stage of the
Water System Plan (WSP) review and adoption with Planning Commission
review and City Council approval remaining. The Water System Plan
Consultant Agreement budget is not adequate to add an Executive Summary at
this point. We will note the comment for future Water System Plans.

10/12/2011: We have included a 3 page Executive Summary summarizing the
PowerPoint presentation.

Public Comment:
None

PC Comments:

9/28/11: A short Executive Summary is necessary on a plan of this size. Will
recommend approval of the Plan pending review of the new Executive
Summary.

Opened 9/14/11

Closed 9/28/2011

2. Coordinate with proposed
amendments to the
Comprehensive Plan

(Hinman)

Staff Comment/Recommendation:

9/28/2011: We started the WSP update in 2008 and have been coordinating it
with the current Comprehensive Plan. The WSP is scheduled to go to Council
on 11/15/11 for approval while Council approval of the proposed amendments
to the Comprehensive Plan is not scheduled until 12/6/11. We recognize and
appreciate having the WSP match the soon to be adopted amendments to the
Comprehensive Plan however timing issues and the lack of budget to edit the
WSP text, tables, and figures make it difficult to coordinate and match the
WSP with the amended Comprehensive Plan. The differences do not have a
substantive impact on the content of this WSP.

10/12/2011: Staff has included a couple of sentences in the Plan about the
coordination with the Comp Plan update.

Public Comment:

Opened 9/14/11

Closed 9/28/2011
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None

PC Comments:
9/28/11: Want a couple of sentences in the Water System Plan about the
coordination with the Comprehensive Plan and Comprehensive Plan update.

3. Overlake Storage Capacity

(Hinman)

Staff Comment/Recommendation:

9/28/11: As stated in the Water System Plan: “There is currently a standby
storage deficiency of 3.0 MG in the Bellevue/Overlake/Viewpoint
Service Area. At buildout, this deficiency is projected to increase to
4.67 MG. Because of the interconnectivity of the Redmond and
Bellevue systems in this service area, the two cities essentially share all
of their storage. However, the two systems have different level-of-
service criteria for standby storage, with Redmond’s standard requiring
a greater volume of storage. Redmond and Bellevue should consider
additional storage in their combined service area. [t would be
impractical for Redmond alone to construct additional storage to meet
its higher level of service standard as this water would also be used by
Bellevue in the event the utilities need to sustain operations on standby
storage.”

10/12/2011: Staff has discussed the Overlake Storage Capacity issue in the
PC Report. We will continue to evaluate the need for additional storage
in this area and discuss the issue with Bellevue. The next Water System
Plan will conduct another storage analysis in this area.

Public Comment:
None

PC Comments:
9/28/11: Would like the Overlake Storage Capacity issue to be included in the
PC Report.

Opened 9/14/11

Closed 9/28/2011
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